
Over the past 100 years, AIC Kijabe Hospital continues to provide compassionate and quality health care services. Anchored on the vision to  “Be a God – glorifying and transformative leader in the provision of excellent healthcare and education in Africa, we recognize that a team of people with great character, 
compassion and excellent skills are our most valuable resource to our Patient care. To strengthen our team, we are seeking to fill the following position:

EXCITING OPPORTUNITY

FAMILY MEDICINE CONSULTANTReporting to the Satellites Lead.
Purpose: Based at AIC Kijabe – Naivasha Medical Center he/she will glorify God by providing excellent clinical care, offering strong leadership, and supporting the teams at NMC to achieve their full potential, both operationally and administratively.
Job Duties and Responsibilities

• To provide comprehensive and holistic care to patients seeking care at NMC
• To Provide leadership to the clinical and diagnostic teams, supporting them and their growth at NMC
• Teach and mentor other health cadres, including interns, higher diploma students and residents
• Initiate and execute quality improvement measures, audits & research as appropriate
• Support the implementation of the Hospital’s strategic plan to deliver innovative, cost effective and high-quality clinical care
• Any other duties that may be assigned to you from time to time

Applicants Qualifications, Experience, Competencies and Attributes
• Masters Degree in Family Medicine (or equivalent)
• Bachelor of Medicine and Surgery ( or equivalent)
• Registered with the Medical Practioners and dentist board
• Pocess a valid private practicing License
• A minimum of 5 years’ related work experience



How to ApplyIf you believe you are the ideal candidate and meet the specified criteria, we encourage you to take the next steps in the application process. Please begin by updating your profile and completing your application on our recruitment portal https://recruit.kijabehospital.org  Your application should be submitted no later than Sunday, July 27, 2025. Keep track of your application's progress in the portal on applied jobs.We appreciate your interest in joining our team and look forward to reviewing your application.
Please note due to the high volume of applicants, only shortlisted candidates will be contacted. 


